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July 3, 2023 

To whom it may concern: 

This project is taking place on our traditional Treaty Six territory, as such I am concerned with the initial 

undertaking of construction and what it will do to the wildlife, fish and groundwater, ground disturbance and the 

environment in general to the humans habituating the area. I am also concerned how the project will affect 

traditional land use.  

As I am sure you are aware, Indigenous people are very connected to the land. We use it for medicine picking, 

hunting, fishing, ceremony, and various other activities. We are Treaty Six signatories and as such have every right 

to harvest and use the land. We are always careful to give back to our mother earth.  

My recommendation is a full-scale reclamation of the land being utilized. I have been to other sites where the 

original inhabitants of the land have been reclaimed as the project moves along. That being the trees, grass, 

traditional medicines and whatever else has been displaced during the construction phase, so that the environment 

and wildlife can once again flourish. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brandy Callihoo 

CEO  

DMFNA  
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